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Prince Alfred College is a leading, independent, day and 
boarding boys’ school in Adelaide. The College currently has 
just over 1100 boys from Reception to Year 12, including 
around 150 boarders, which is the largest boys’ boarding 
program in South Australia. With an outstanding new boarding 
facility opened in 2019, we have a world class boarding 
environment that caters for a wide range of student abilities, 
interests and needs. 

The College is seeking to appoint a Residential Assistant to 
provide care and supervision for boarders. Working on a 
rostered basis, the successful applicant will act as a role model 
for the boarders – displaying high standards, engagement and 
excellent communication. 

Job and person specifications and the application form may be 
obtained from the College or by accessing our website 
www.pac.edu.au 

Applications, together with the names and contact details of 
three referees, should be addressed to Mr Bradley Fenner, 
Headmaster, and sent via email by 3 February 2021 to 
careers@pac.edu.au  
 

 
 
 
 

 


